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Dear [redacted] 

I refer to your Freedom of Information Act Request acknowledged by ourselves on 4th 

January 2021.  Your request sought information relating to staff vaccinations. 

1. I am writing to request the job roles within the Health Board that have 

been vaccinated before the end of 2020. 

The numbers of each job role (eg. Healthcare support worker, managerial, 

administration, Staff nurses, domestic staff) that have been vaccinated. 

Staff Group 

Number 

of staff 

Students 6 

Nursing And Midwifery Registered 1828 

Medical And Dental 669 

Healthcare Scientists 16 

Estates And Ancillary 511 

Allied Health Professionals 371 

Administrative And Clerical 399 

Corporate Services 

Headquarters 

1 Talbot Gateway 

Baglan 

Port Talbot, SA12 7BR 
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Additional Clinical Services 1713 

Add Prof Scientific And Technic 206 

Grand Total 5719 

Please note with input from our ethics advisors, we agreed to prioritise front 

line/patient facing staff on their COVID-age as the first cohort to be vaccinated as 

these were the most vulnerable and therefore the staff to gain the most from early 

vaccination.  This process was superseded once the supplies increased and a 

central booking facility had been established.    

2. What percentage of the total of these jobs within the health board have 

been ‘offered’ and vaccinated before the start of the new year.  

The vaccination has been offered to all front line workers in the health board in 

line with national JCVI guidance.   

I hope this information is helpful. If you require anything further please contact us at 

FOIA.Requests@wales.nhs.uk.  

Under the terms of the Health Board’s Freedom of Information policy, individuals 

seeking access to recorded information held by the Health Board are entitled to 

request internal review of the handling of their requests. If you would like to complain 

about the Health Board’s handling of your request please contact me directly at the 

address below or register your complaint via FOIA.Requests@wales.nhs.uk.  

If after Internal Review you remain dissatisfied you are also entitled to refer the 

matter to the information commissioner at the Information Commissioner’s Office 

(Wales), 2nd Floor, Churchill House, Churchill Way, Cardiff, CF10 2HH. Telephone 

Number: 029 2067 8400.   

Yours sincerely 

 

Pam Wenger 

Director of Corporate Governance 
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